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June 9, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR-IVB MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

THRU The OIC, Assistant Regional Director 
For Technical Services

FROM Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT PARTNERSHIP WITH SUCs ON CLONAL NURSERIES FOREST 
RESEARCH AND MANGROVE REFORESTATION ACTIVITIES

Relative to your Memorandum dated May 23, 2022 on the above subject, please be 
informed that this office has no partnership with any state Universities and Colleges in the 
province.

For information and record.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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